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Scholarships of 

€6,000
Scholarships of €5,000 are now available for 

students applying for NCI’s ground breaking 

course – MSc in FinTech, starting in September 

2018.

Over the last decade, advances in technology 

have had a dramatic effect on the Financial 

Services industry. Technology and its 

application across financial services, often 

referred to as FinTech, is continuing to drive 

change across the industry. 

The Irish Government announced in 2015, a 

major focus is being placed on driving 

additional employment in financial technology 

(FinTech) companies by encouraging 

collaboration between Ireland’s IT and Financial 

Services sectors. It is expected that 10,000 jobs 

will be created in the next 6 years in FinTech. 

Scholarships are strictly limited to 12 students. 

To receive the scholarship, students must pay 

their fees in full no later than 31 July 2018. 
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